
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Bids for Propane 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that bids are being sought and requested by the 

Town of Newark Valley for Propane to be provided for 2 sites located in the 

Town of Newark Valley.  The bid period will be for no less than 2 years with 

the option to renew on a year to year basis.  We will accept price per gallon 

bids with escalation clause.  All bids must be placed in a sealed envelope and 

marked, “Bid for Propane.”  A non-collusion statement must be attached.  

Transfer of tanks and new service to be completed by June 15, 2014. 

 
All bids must be received in the Town of Newark Valley Clerk’s Office; 109 

Whig Street, Newark Valley, NY 13811 by 2:00 PM, Friday, March 14, 2014.   

Bids will be opened and read at the regular monthly meeting of the Town 

Board, held on Tuesday, March 18, 2014 at 7:30 PM in the “Lena Terpenning 

Bushnell Room” of the Town Hall.  The Town Board reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids. 

 
Dated:  February 5, 2014 
 
Stuart L. Yetter, Jr. 
Supervisor 
Town of Newark Valley 
 
 
 


